To Southgate council and bylaw
Aug 18 2022

It is coming that time of year again that the Dundalk Fall Fair is fast approaching, with that comes the
planning of our events. We are asking the township of an exemption of the noise by-law 2021-132 for
the weekend of sept 9,10 and 11 2022. Some of our events i.e. Truck and Tractor pulls are huge fan
favorites but and run longer then bylaw allows.

We look forward to hearing back any questions or concerns feel free to contact me,

Regards Mark Nicholls/ Dundalk District Ag Society
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